
Hello All! 
Believe it or not but there is nothing on our busy calendar this week.  
The annual calendar is posted on the ESCHOG website we will keep it 
as up to date as possible, but if you have any questions please don't 
hesitate to contact me.  
As always if you are going on a ride and want some company post it on 
Facebook with a time and place and maybe someone will join you. 

Have a GREAT week! 
Diane 
Activities Director


